
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
November 13, 2009

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:45 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Michelle Claytor, Scotty Schulhofer, Lee Starnes, Sarah Massie, Don Frady and Rhett Langston.
Trina Sandridge, Wallace Messer and Rhonda Schandevel were unable to attend.

The minutes from the October 13, 2009, meeting were approved by Don Frady. Lee Starnes second it.

Old Business:
None

New Business:
 We are looking at different security systems for the Waynesville Recreation Center. Ideally, we would like to have cameras

on the outside of the building as well as an alarm on the doors and motion detectors down the hallways.
 The Kick, Pass and Punt contest went very well. The winners were announced just before the Tuscola / Pisgah football

game. We hope to make this an annual event.
 We took the first senior citizen trip to the Asheville Symphony.
 We have had Junaluska Elementary over this week for the “Learn to Swim” program.
 We now have a new type of exercise bike specifically made for those with knee or joint problems. The seniors really like it.
 The Haunted Trail was very successful. We allowed the public to pay with a canned food item as the entry fee.

We had several items donated.
 We have decided to request option #1 (row of trees between the WRC and the Schulhofer property).
 We will have a breakfast fundraiser for the United Way campaign on November 20.
 Our annual Town of Waynesville Employee Dinner will be on December 4. This will serve as the meeting for December.
 We have sent out for bids from skate parks for designs. Also, the demo day in October went very well.
 We will try a new marketing idea for kids in elementary schools. We will make a monthly flyer and distribute K—5. We

feel like this will be more effective than the brochure.
 We finished first in revenue and attendance for the month of October. We are on track to meet our attendance goal in 2009

of 145,000. However, we are behind in reaching our revenue goal in FY 10.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


